DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY DCN 8917

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
1000 NAVY PENTAGON
WASHINGTON DC 20350-1000

10 August 2005

The Honorable Anthony J. Principi
Chairman

Base Closure and Realignment Commission
2521 South Clark Street

Arlington, VA 22202

Dear Chairman Principi:

This is in response to the August 8, 2005 inquiry from Mr. Frank Cirillo of your staff
requesting overhead aerial photographs or satellite imagery that depict the building
encroachment in the Cecil Field or Whitehouse OLF areas. Enclosed is the image of the
requested area developed by Naval Engineering Facilities Command (NAVFAC). The
imagery depicts the 60, 65 and 75 Day/Night Average Noise Level (DNL) contours.
NAVFAC included the DNL 60 contour since they feel any proposed major realignment
should look beyond the 65 DNL given new airframes scheduled to come online in the
near future. Please note that the imagery is taken from uncertified 2000 data, and does
not depict any additional building that may have occurred in the intervening five years.

I trust this information satisfactorily addresses your concerns. If we can be of further
assistance, please let me know.

Sincerely,

A

Anne Rathmell Davis
Special Assistant to the Secretary of the Navy
for Base Realignment and Closure
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